Friday 23rd June: Saying Farewell to the Class of ‘23

Leavers’ Mass will be at 10am in St Michael’s. The children should come to
school as usual, dressed in their full school uniform and arriving at normal time
in the morning.

Parents/ guardians must park in the church car park for the Mass & Prize-
Giving ceremony.

Children should bring a small break to eat when they return from Mass but
must not bring a school bag in on the day.

Parents, and extended family members, are welcome to join us for the Mass,
though only parents/ guardians are able to come to the school immediately
afterwards for the Prize-giving ceremony.

Prize-giving will begin immediately after Mass in the school hall for parents/
guardians.

At the end of the Prize-giving ceremony, parents/ guardians of P7 pupils are
asked to drive their child out of the church car park and past the school
entrance to allow the staff and school community to bid farewell to our P7 pupils
one last time.

In the event of a parent/ child not having access to a car for the day, please let
us know in advance so we can help ensure all are accommodated on the day.



